
Dear Northern Beaches Council

I am a Palm Beach owner and resident. 

I support the submission of the Palm Beach & Whale Beach Association dated 8 February 
2022 objecting to Development Application 2021/2362.

Yours truly

Frank Fletcher

Sent: 13/02/2022 12:12:59 PM
Subject: DA2021/2362 (1105 Barrenjoey Road and 43 Iluka Road, Palm Beach)


